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Advisory - men's county cricket Working
Group update

The Working Group that has been assembled to give fresh thought to the
men’s county cricket playing programme from 2020 will hold its first
meeting today (May 16).

Four key areas have initially been identified for review, under the
chairmanship of Wasim Khan, the Leicestershire chief executive:

1) The structure of the County Championship;



2) The format of county cricket played during the period of the new
competition in July and August;

3) The volume of Vitality Blast games each summer, from 2020;

4) The participation of the Minor Counties in the One-Day Competition.

The Working Group will not be considering the new competition itself.

Wasim Khan will be available to provide further details in an informal media
briefing on Saturday May 19 at the Fischer County Ground, Grace Road,
during the morning session of Leicestershire's tour match against Pakistan.

Working Group:

Wasim Khan - CEO Leicestershire CCC, Chair

Derek Bowden - CEO, Essex CCC

Hugh Morris - CEO and Director of Cricket, Glamorgan CCC

Andrew Strauss (ECB) - Director, England Cricket

Martyn Moxon - Director of Cricket, Yorkshire CCC

Keith Greenfield - Director of Cricket, Sussex CCC

Ashley Giles - Sport Director, Warwickshire CCC

John Carr (ECB) - Director, England Cricket Operations

Alan Fordham (ECB) - Head of Cricket Operations (First Class)

Mark Wallace - PCA Personal Development and Welfare Officer (and former
chairman)



Ian Thomas, PCA Director of Development and Welfare

If you’re likely to attend Saturday's briefing, or for further details, please
contact Andy Wilson, County Cricket Media Editor (details below).

ends...

You'll find all ECB Media Releases and associated resources on our Newsroom
>

Contacts

Kate Miller
Press Contact
Director of Communications
media@ecb.co.uk

Jonathan Reed
Press Contact
Head of Media & Publications
media@ecb.co.uk
+44 (0) 7525 596 621

Danny Reuben
Press Contact
Head of Team Communications
England Men's team
danny.reuben@ecb.co.uk
+44 (0)7825 723 620

https://www.ecb.co.uk/about-us/media-room#/
mailto:media@ecb.co.uk
mailto:media@ecb.co.uk
tel:+44 (0) 7525 596 621
mailto:danny.reuben@ecb.co.uk
tel:+44 (0)7825 723 620


Matt Somerford
Press Contact
Communications Manager - Domestic Cricket
media@ecb.co.uk
+44 (0)7551 134 716

Hen Cowen
Press Contact
Senior Communications Manager (they/them)
hen.cowen@ecb.co.uk
+44 (0)7585 987 302

Chris Tuttlebee
Press Contact
Corporate Communications Lead
chris.tuttlebee@ecb.co.uk
+44 (0)7824 551713

Emily Liles
Press Contact
Communications Manager - Performance (England Women)
emily.liles@ecb.co.uk

Accreditation Team
Press Contact
Accreditation
accreditation@ecb.co.uk

ECB Press Office
Press Contact
media@ecb.co.uk

mailto:media@ecb.co.uk
tel:+44 (0)7551 134 716
mailto:hen.cowen@ecb.co.uk
tel:+44 (0)7585 987 302
mailto:chris.tuttlebee@ecb.co.uk
tel:+44 (0)7824 551713
mailto:emily.liles@ecb.co.uk
mailto:accreditation@ecb.co.uk
mailto:media@ecb.co.uk

